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To whom it may concern:
There are alternatives to the proposed road passing through the World Heritage Site. 
Please consider them.  This is of utmost importance for the present and future generations
and their appreciation of this site.  The site must remain as it has always been.
Hoping that you will reconsider your proposal,

Gale Ramm, 




